
Notice of Meeting Change 
  

Issued on January 19, 2024 

Department of Veterans Affairs  

Board of Trustees Quarterly Meeting 
 

 

The Special Meeting initially scheduled for January 24, 2024 has been rescheduled for: 

Wednesday, January 31, 2024 at 3:30 p.m. 

 

Commissioner’s Conference Room, 287 West Street, Rocky Hill 06067 

 

For information please call: 860-616-3603 

 

 


